

19th November 2018

To Parents and Carers of Children in Year 4

Dear Parents/Carers,

Bikeability

Each year pupils in year 5 are given the opportunity to take part in a cycling proficiency course called 'Bikeability' which is run by the county council. The course takes place within school time and is free of charge.

Next year's course is likely to run in the Autumn term; I would be grateful if you could return the slip below by Monday 26th November if you would like your child to take part so that I can book the instructors.

Please note that in order to take part in 'Bikeability' your child will need a roadworthy bike and a helmet.

Yours sincerely

Gir Neuman

Gill Newman

School Administrator

Bikeability Year 5

My child	in class would
like to take part in Bikeability next year.	
Signed	Date

Pendle Road, Duston, Northampton, NN5 6DT Tel: 01604 751625 Fax: 01604 589883









